@ EPA

John R. Kasich, Governor
Mary Taylor, Lt. Governor
Craig W. Butler, Director

May 19, 2015

Village of Crestline

Attn: Mark Milliron, Village Administrator
100 North Seltzer Street

Crestline, Ohio 44827

Re: Village of Crestline
Overflow Elimination Project
Limited Environmental Review and Finding of No Significant Impact
WPCLF Loan No.: CS390289-0004

Dear Mr. Milliron;

Please find attached the limited environmental review (LER) and finding of no significant
impact (FNSI) for the Village of Crestline, Overflow Elimination Project (Sewer
Separation Improvements Phase 2). Although a public comment period is not required,
Ohio EPA, DEFA appreciates that you display this finding and document for a minimum
of 30 days on your website or in some other place where the public has access to it.

If you have any questions about the FNSI or the above-stated instructions, please feel
free to contact me at (614) 644-3656 or via e-mail me at: jeffrey.boyles@epa.ohio.gov.

Sincerely,

Vi

Jeff Boyles
Environmental Planner
Division of Environmental and Financial Assistance

Enclosures

ec. David Smith, Ohio EPA, DEFA (AAS)
Dennis DeNiro, Ohio EPA, DEFA (ES)
Ken Heigel, Ohio Water Development Authority
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